
Gilbert Baron

It is obvious that Lexmark and others only wish to exclude third parties from

(re)-manufacturing cartridges so as to maintain a monopoly on these cartridges. This is 

harmful to consumers because it allows them to control price and it should not be 

allowed. It is obliviously outside the purpose and scope of the DMCA.



